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Important Information About Medication  
 
Many of our patients come to the NeuroSensory Center already taking prescription medication 
prescribed by their Primary Care Physician, Psychiatrist, or other Specialist.  It is important 
that you continue to take any prescribed medication as ordered by your prescribing 
physician, while you are in treatment at the NeuroSensory Center! 
The physician here at the NeuroSensory Center may discuss with you the possibility that you 
may be able to “wean” from one or more of your current medications at some point in the future, 
as your treatment at the Center progresses and your symptoms subside.  You should not, 
however, begin to do that on your own, or without your prescribing physician’s knowledge and 
agreement.  If recommended by the NeuroSensory Center doctor, you may discuss the possibility 
of reducing your dosage of a medication with your prescribing physician, but do not alter your 
medication schedule in any way without your prescribing physician’s knowledge and 
supervision! 
If you have any questions about this policy, it is important that you ask the NeuroSensory 
Center doctor who is treating you. 
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